To Whom It May Concern,

To avoid any conflicts of interest, Samuel Whitney of the Edmonton Rally Club has agreed to be my
stand-in as Rally West Region Director while | compete in the Rocky Mountain Rally on May 30" -
June 2™, 2024.

Sincerely,

A

Michael SZewczyk
Rally West Region Director
Canadian Association of Rally Sport





